
COURTHOUSE                        ELWOOD, NEBRASKA                       SEPTEMBER, 3 2024 

  

     A special meeting of the Gosper County Board of Commissioners was convened in open and 

public session at 9:00  a.m. on September 3, 2024, at the Gosper County Courthouse, Elwood, 

Nebraska. The object of calling the special meeting is to accept Sheriff Naputi’s resignation.  

Present were chairperson Terry Lerdall and Members Glenn Hofman and Bruce Bader.  Clerk 

Karen Corder was present to record the proceedings. 

     Notice of the meeting was given in advance thereof by posting a notice in three public places 

Pinnacle Bank, Elwood, NE, Security First Bank, Elwood, NE and Elwood Post office on August 

28, 2024.  All proceedings of the Board were taken while the convened meeting was open to the 

attendance of the public. 

     The undersigned Clerk hereby certifies that these minutes were written and available for 

public inspection within ten (10) working days after the date of said meeting. 

     The meeting was duly called to order and Chairman Lerdall announced and informed the 

public that a current copy of the Nebraska Open Meetings Act is posted on the wall of the 

meeting room.   

      Motion by Bader, seconded by Hofman to accept Sheriff Jesse Naputi’s letter of resignation 

effective October 15, 2024. Roll Call Vote: “Aye” Lerdall, “Aye” Bader, “Aye” Hofman, motion 

carried. 

     The Board adjourned at 9:23 a.m. 

   

ATTEST:                                          

 

 

______________________________           _________________________________ 

Karen J. Corder, Clerk                                  Terry G. Lerdall, Chairperson      

 

(Seal)       

     The next regular meeting of the Gosper County Board of Commissioners will be September 

11, 2024 at 9:00 a.m., at the Gosper County Courthouse, Elwood, Nebraska.   

 

 

 

 
 

 


